
To the members of the committee 

My name is Ray Quisenberry, and I live an easy walk away from downtown Salem.  I’m writing today to urge the passing of HB 
2488, and start treating marginalized communities as valuable members of our Oregon society.  Land use needs to take into 
account the well being of every Oregonian, no matter where they live and how much they have.  Knowing that climate change will 
impact marginalized communities even more severely than the general population, they need to be consulted and be brought into all 
future planning.  It’s time to stop dumping in, and dumping on communities of color and the poor.  Pass HB 2488, and pay attention 
to every voice.


